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* Be Safe * Be Respectful  
* Be Responsible 

Hello TMS Families,  

I want to apologize for getting this Tiger Times out to you so 
late this month.  At this point we are down to the last 4 days 
of the month of school.  We do not have school on Friday.  
When we come back from break on January 4th, there is 

not much time left in the 1st Semester!  Please be sure your 
student is caught up on work, if not, make sure they know 
what they need to work on over break to get caught up!  

The 1st Semester ends January 13th. 

Enjoy your family time, stay safe and healthy!   
Wear a mask-Do your part- Slow the spread. 

     
Take care,  

Ms. McKenna  

Important Information: 

School Site Council  
TMS is STILL in need of 3 parents to join our site council for a two-year term. This is an important team 
that plans for the needs of our school. The time commitment is small with 3 - 4 meetings per year at 
3:30 on Thursdays. 

If you are interested, please email me the information below by January 8th. Our first meeting will 
be January 14th. 

Yes, I would like to serve on the Technology Middle School’s Site Council. 
Name 
Phone # 
Email 
Child’s name 

I had to reschedule our first meeting due to not having a parent- I only need 1!  Please think about 
it! 



Upcoming Dates: 
12-15 Board Meeting 
 Tiger Talk @ 5:30pm  [LINK] No Tiger Talk  
12-16 MSPABA @ 6:30 pm 
12-18 No School- Winter Break Begins 

Winter Break December 21st- January 1st.  
1st day back is January 4th 2021! 
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“Education is the passport to the 
future, for tomorrow belongs to 
those who prepare for it today.”  

— Malcolm X

http://meet.google.com/puy-ivqe-nmw

